
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Surplus property 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of County 
Commissioners on Tuesday, April 5th 2011 at 2:00 p.m., in the County 
Commissioners’ Auditorium Room 109, Kittitas County Courthouse, Ellensburg, 
Washington, to consider disposition of county assets for sale or lease to other 
governmental agencies.  A complete listing of those assets can be viewed in the 
Commissioner’s Office in Room 108 in the Kittitas County Courthouse beginning 
March 24th 2011.  Items are to be removed from the county assets, and to be 
sold or leased to another governmental agency. 
 
Anyone with an interest in this matter is urged to attend said hearing where all 
testimony will be taken.  Written comments may be received at 205 W. 5th – Suite 
#108 – Ellensburg, WA 98926 at or prior to the hearing. 
 
Kittitas County complies with all ADA requirements. 
 
 
____________________________ 
Clerk of the Board 
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